

Please help us keep our prayer list updated by informing us graciously when names need to be added and removed. If we have taken off names that you would like for us to continue to remember in prayer please graciously inform us. Thanks.



JUST A REMINDER ABOUT ONLINE CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!

The church is now offering online contributions. If anyone is interested in contributing online please contact the secretary at the church, if you have any questions or if you are interested. We will have forms you can fill out at the church. Any amount can be contributed and on the day you specify. Contact church at 402-494-1847. Thank you.



The 2018 calendar for altar flowers is here. So if anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please sign your name and also what the flowers represent. Thank you.



Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, hospitals and care centers can only contact the church if you or your family give them permission or directions to do so. There is no way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a regular basis unless he knows of someone is admitted. Please leave message on the answering machine at the church as well as Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone. If you should be hospitalized and do not receive a visit within 24 hours after contacting the church, please do so again because for whatever reason possibly the message has not been received.

Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929.



If anyone has a change of address, email address or phone number, please let Terry Koebernick @ koeb@cableone.net. If we have your correct information, we will be able to contact if need be. We do not give out any information because we do respect everyone's privacy.



November 2017

November 5

"Blessed Are the Pure in Heart"

Guest Speaker: Dr. Dale A. Meyer

This weekend many churches observe All Saints Sunday, remembering those who have died in the Christian faith. That prompts us to ask, what does it take to get to heaven? Jesus tells us in Matthew 5:8, "Blessed are the pure in heart, for they shall see God." What that means is this week's Lutheran Hour message.

(Matthew 5:8)

November 12

"More Than a Wish"

Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. Dr. Ken Klaus

Not so long ago over 370 million tickets were sold for a Powerball drawing. Each person who made a purchase had hope that they might become rich. Most were disappointed. In 1 Thessalonians 4, St. Paul explains how the resurrection hope of Christians is better than the hopelessness of the world and far more solid than groundless wishful thinking. (1 Thessalonians 4:13-14)

November 19

"The Reckoning"

Guest Speaker: Dr. Dale A. Meyer You hear little talk about the 'Fear of God" anymore, but if you don't in some way fear your Creator who judges you down to your inmost being, why would you love your only Savior whom He sends you? A

message about fearing and loving God.

(Matthew 25:14-30)

November 26

"Show Me"

Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. Dr. Ken Klaus

In Lerner and Loewe's musical, My Fair Lady, Eliza is being wooed with words by weak and wimpy suitor. She comments: "Don't talk of stars, burning above If you're in love, show me Tell me not dreams, filled with desire If you're on fire, show me." In Jesus' description of Judgment Day, the Savior goes on record: true love needs to show itself in action. (Matthew 25:31-46)



2017 Meeting Schedule
Lamplighters
9:30 to 11:00AM
First Wednesday of each month.

January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA Meeting)

February 1, 2017—Trinity

March 1, 2017—Calvary

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting)

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran

July 5th, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting)

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran

Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran

October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting)

November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran

December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran



Our new website is www.hopelutheranssc.com. Take the time to check it out.



2017

President: Darwyn Glover Vice-President: Robert Billiar Treasurer: Pat Glover Secretary: Sheila Floyd Financial Secretary: Bev Towne

(6) Elders:

- 1) Ed Stone-Chairman -2 year term
- 2) Terry Koebernick-1 year term
- 3) Dave Calvert-1 year term
- 4) Kevin Diediker-2 year term
- 5) Richard Quandt-3 year term
- 6) Ervin Messerschmidt-3 year term

(6) Stewardship:

- 1) Deb Reed-Chairwoman-2 year term
- 2) Clara Woten-1 year term
- 3) Tom Gesell-3 year term
- 4) Cindy Quandt-3 year term
- 5) Barbee Knecht-2 year term
- 6) Marie Wakefield-1 year term

(6) Education:

- 1) Katie Anderson-Chairwoman-3 year term
- 2) Mallory Calvert-1year term
- 3) Kathy Schable-1 year term
- 4) Vicki Gesell-1year term
- 5) Viola Pearce-1 year term

(3) Trustees:

- 1) Daryl Daum-Chairman
- 2) Dave Schable
- 3) Matt Calvert

(6) Missions

- 1) Clarrene Leffler-Chairwoman-2 year term
- 2) Melissa Reed -2 year term
- 3) Sharon Weber-2 year term
- 4) Wayne Westin-2 year term



A reminder to all members of Hope Lutheran that there is a Voters Meetings held every 3rd Tuesday of each month. The meetings begin at 7:00pm in the Educational Building. We need everyone's input. All Chairpersons must attend.



Church Office Hours

Monday—9am to 1pm Tuesday—9am to 2pm Wednesday—9am to 1pm Thursday—9am to 2pm Friday—9am to 3pm

Church Office—402-494-1847 Pastor Michael Awe—402-368-9929

> Church email hopelutheran@yahoo.com

Pastor's Awe <u>email-</u> The1revma@gmail.com

Website—www.hopelutheranssc.com



Saving HyVee Receipts

Start saving your HyVee receipts for St. Paul Lutheran School. HyVee receipts from all Sioux City and South Sioux City stores, dated August 1, 2017 through April 29, 2018. For every \$100.00 the school receives \$1.00.

Please bring the receipts to the church office. Thanks for your support.



Observed on November 1st, 2017.



Daylight Saving Time Ends on November 5th. Turn clocks back one hour on Saturday, November 4th.



Election Day is on Tuesday, November 7th. Don't forget to vote.



Martin Luther's Birthday November 10th, 1483.



Veterans Day is Saturday, November 11th, 2017. Remember to THANK a Veteran for all their sacrifices and all the freedoms we enjoy today because of them. THANK YOU to all our Veterans who have served and are still serving this this great country.



Pastor Awe will be on vacation from Wednesday, November 8th through Tuesday, November 21st. Pastor Leland Schmidt will officiate our Worship Service on Sunday, November 19th.



Thanksgiving Eve Worship Service w/communion will be Wednesday, November 22nd at 7:00PM. Come and give thanks, as we remember all we have received from the Lord.



The church office will be closed on Thursday, November 23rd.





If we have missed anyone's birthday please let us know so we can add your name to our birthday list. Thank you.



Dear Friends at Hope Lutheran,
Thank you so much for the
beautiful hand-made crosses that
we received. Jerry did a wonderful
job. We appreciate such a
thoughtful gift.
Sincerely,
Paula Verzani and Mae Reuter